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For the attention of the residents/occupants/traders in this building 

Start of large-scale work: 

invitation information evening 
 

 

 

 

Datum 4 November 2018 Ons kenmerk CAVL/OVG/04819 

Behandeld door Els De Cannière Betreft Information evening about start of 

large-scale work Amstelveen Line 

 

 

Dear residents, traders, 

 

For the renewal of the Amstelveen Line (tram 51) – which turns into a premium tram connection between 

Westwijk and Amsterdam South – our main contractor VITAL will commence large-scale work at the 

intersection of Beneluxbaan and Sportlaan, in early 2019. This is needed to create room for the construction 

of a split-level crossing. For this, we have already felled a number of trees, but Beneluxbaan also needs to be 

relocated, in an outward direction. 

 

Information evening large-scale work Beneluxbaan 

On the evening of Tuesday 27 November we will organise an information evening about these new 

developments. We will also update you about the planning of the project and how local public transport will 

change once tram line 51, in its current form, will stop running, from March 2019. 

 

You are most welcome to come and see us on Tuesday 27 November between 18.30 and 21.00 hours, at 

Wijkcentrum De Bolder, Groenhof 140, Amstelveen. Vervoerregio Amsterdam will also be present, to answer 

your questions about Amsterdam’s public transport network and the Uithoorn Line project. There is no need 

to register. Just come in whenever it suits you best. 

 

Unable to attend on the 27
th

? Afterwards, we will make all information available at the ‘Amstelveen InZicht’ 

centre (details in the next paragraph). We will also publish a summary of the evening on our website. A new 

information session, about work which will take place from March 2019 at Sportlaan/in Amstelveen South, 

will be held in February. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions? 

Please check www.amstelveenlijn.nl, e-mail us at info@amstelveenlijn.nl or call 020 - 470 4070 (24/7). Or 

come and talk to us on Wednesday afternoons between 12.00 and 17.00 hours, at the ‘Amstelveen InZicht’ 

centre, Stadsplein 103, second floor, above the library. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wendy van der Meulen 

communications advisor Amstelveen Line 

 

 

 


